
Temporary exclusion zone  
Ichthys LNG Module Offloading Facility (MOF)

INPEX is committed to sharing Darwin 
Harbour safely with all recreational and 
commercial users. 

We wish to advise of planned maintenance 
works at the Ichthys LNG Module Offloading 
Facility (MOF).
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Safety considerations

From now through to late October 2024, 
scaffolding will be erected in sections along  
the MOF perimeter to gain access to the sheet  
pile structure.

To ensure personnel and community safety, the 
Regional Harbour Master has declared a temporary  
25 metre exclusion zone around the MOF perimeter  
for the duration of these planned works.

This exclusion zone is detailed in the map to  
the right and the boundary is clearly marked by 
yellow buoys.

All Harbour users are advised to observe the 
Harbourmaster’s marine safety zone, available at – 
nt.gov.au/marine/marine-safety

The MOF will undergo a multi-stage refurbishment 
and recertification campaign to preserve the 
integrity of the structure for future use.
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